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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan - Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 3rd Jan - School closed to pupils 
Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb  - Half term 
Monday 20th Feb - School closed to pupils 
Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays 
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 2 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Darcy for focusing on her learning and being a kind friend to 

others  

CRANTOCK— Odin-Blayke for super ‘have a go’ skills  

LAMORNA— Caja H for being resilient and trying hard with her work  

MAENPORTH— Finley C for being resilient and always trying his best  

GODREVY— Zara for being resilient 

PORTHMEOR— Amelia B for fantastic focus in reading and great effort in 

maths  

PORTHCURNO— Molly A for being a curious and inquisitive learner  

SWANPOOL— Riley C for being resilient and trying hard with his learning  

CADGWITH— Ava P for being a resilient learner and persevering with 

her maths  

POLZEATH— Emily C for being a reflective and resilient learner 

HARLYN— Lily T is our beam this week. She has worked hard to stay 

focussed and build more positive relationships with her peers  

PERRANUTHNOE— Oliver for working hard and sharing lots of great 

ideas in maths 

GWENVOR— Bailey B for a quiet determination to get things right 

KYNANCE— Tommy for making a good effort to read at home and for 

being helpful around the school  
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Dates for your diary! 
Thursday 1st December – Christmas Tree dressing 
day 

Monday 5th, Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and 
Thursday 8th December – EYFS Nativity 

Tuesday 6th December – Year 4 to sing carols   
outside St Martin’s residential home 

Tuesday 6th December—Lamorna Campfire Singing at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th December—Maenporth Campfire Singing at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 3 to sing carols outside Fairholme       
residential home 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 1 to sing carols around the campfire (Will 
go on Class Dojo) 

Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 8th December—Year 2 Christingle at 2pm 

Friday 9th December—Christmas Craft Fayre—Open from 2.30pm 
(Students after 3.15pm) 

Monday 12th December – Winter Wonderland 

Tuesday 13th December – EYFS and KS1 Christmas lunches 

Wednesday 14th December – EYFS and KS2 Christmas lunches  

Thursday 15th December—Year 6 Christmas service at All Saints                      
Tuckingmill 

HEADLICE 
Please can we remind parents to 
check their child's hair regularly 

and treat if necessary. 
 

The most effective (and cost 
friendly) way is conditioner and 

lice comb. 
 

We have help sheets in the office 
and headlice combs if anyone 

would like one. 
 

Thank you for your support with 
this matter  
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On Thursday afternoon, all the 
children of Rosemellin primary 
school came into the hall where 

they were greeted by the biggest 
pile of books some of them had   

ever seen! Using the tokens they 
had  been given by their teachers, 

the children selected and took 
home new to them books. 

 

We really hope they have enjoyed 
sharing these books with you at 

home. 

 

We would like to do this regularly 
so watch this space!  
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We have raised £380.41 for Children in Need! 

Thank you SO MUCH to everyone who has      
supported BBC Children in Need this year. Your 

generosity will help children all over the UK 
thrive and be the best that they can be. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

Well… what a start to the week that was! I would like to thank everyone again 

for your support and understanding when we had our small electrical fire on 

Monday. Times like these really bring out the best in people and communities 

and we certainly all worked together to ensure that everyone was safe primarily 

and that we could return back to school promptly on Tuesday. A great example 

of teamwork – thank you! 

 

Culdrose Cinema 

We would like to thank RNAS Culdrose for inviting us onto the military base to go the cinema this 

week. I think it made the experience all the more exciting for the children when they actually got to 

see what was behind the big fences. We are hoping that this is a tradition that will continue at 

Rosemellin.  

Christmas decorations 

Our tree dressing day is Thursday 1st December. We ask that children either bring in a homemade 

or bought decoration so that they can hang it on one of the trees in the hall. I look forward to  

sharing the photos with you next week.  

 

Sausage Rolls 

I would like to thank Rowe’s bakery for donating sausage rolls to give out to our families – we hope 

you enjoyed them.  

 

Here’s hoping for a slightly less eventful week this week!  


